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Millburn Public Schools 

 

ACTION ITEM 

March 15, 2010 

 

 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Mary Taylor 

Subject:  Audit Request for Proposal 

 

We sent out an RFP to this years audit and received four proposals, three 
firms declined to bid, and one no response. 

 

The proposals were as follows: 

 

Milburn Cain   $12,000 

Eder, Cassella & Co. $16,000 

Evan, Marshal & Pease $21,250 

Miller Cooper  $23,500 

 

I would suggest staying with Milburn Cain at this time since they are 
significantly lower than the next closest bidder. 


